
Stakeholder notice  

Department of Infrastructure, Planning and Logistics 

Page 1 of 2   
 

OCTOBER 2023 

Tiger Brennan Drive Intersection 
Upgrades 
Tivendale Road and Wishart Road     
 

Dear Stakeholder, 
The Northern Territory Government is finalising upgrades to the Wishart Road and Tivendale 

Road intersection of Tiger Brennan Drive to improve safety and access for road users. 

Asphalting will commence Wednesday 25 October and is expected to be completed on Saturday 

4 November 2023.   

These works will be undertaken between the hours of 6:30PM and 5:30AM to minimise 

disruption to road users. Detours will be in place and minor delays may be experienced.  

 

A full road closure will take place from 6:30PM on Friday 27 October, to 5:30AM on Monday 30 

October 2023.  

Closure details include: 

 Tiger Brennan Drive outbound closed from Berrimah Road intersection, 

 Tiger Brennan Drive inbound closed from Roystonea Avenue/ Stuart Highway slip lanes, 

 Tivendale Road closed from Angliss Road intersection, and 

 Wishart Road closed from Kirkland Drive intersection. 

 

Traffic management planning has identified that suitable alternative routes are available for all 

impacted movements. These will be communicated to road users: 

a) using Variable Message Signs during the week prior and during closures; and  

b) through appropriate traffic controls and signs during the closures 

 

Motorists are advised to follow traffic management in place. 

If you require more information, please contact Department of Infrastructure, Planning and 

Logistics on email TBD.Overpass@nt.gov.au, call 1800 319 881 or visit 

facebook.com/RoadReportNT. 
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